

Form Approved OMB No. 0920-0879 Expiration Date 03/31/2018

Instructions

Welcome! This data collection is meant for state, local, and tribal vector control department and district staff and aims to assess the status and needs of your district or jurisdiction in regards to vector control and surveillance.

Your feedback is important to us and will help us develop a baseline of current vector control activities and competencies.

Completing the questionnaire is voluntary and takes approximately 7.5 minutes. CDC and NACCHO will not publish or share any identifying information about individual respondents. There are no known risks or direct benefits to you from participating or choosing not to participate, but your answers will help CDC and NACCHO to best determine how to support vector control and surveillance activities in response to vector-borne pathogens, including Zika virus.

If you have any questions or concerns about this assessment, please contact Chelsea Gridley-Smith at cgridley-smith@naccho.org.

To begin, please click next.

CDC and NACCHO estimate the average public reporting burden for this collection of information as 7.5 minutes per response, including the time for reviewing instructions, searching existing data/information sources, gathering and maintaining the data/information needed, and completing and reviewing the collection of information. An agency may not conduct or sponsor, and a person is not required to respond to a collection of information unless it displays a currently valid OMB control number. Send comments regarding this burden estimate or any other aspect of this collection of information, including suggestions for reducing burden to CDC/ATSDR Information Collection Review Office, 1600 Clifton Road NE, MS D-74, Atlanta, Georgia 30333; ATTN: PRA (0920-0879).





















